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Congratulations to Rachel Pikus, a 2006 Professional & Technical 
Communication graduate, who accepted a professional position at the 
International Museum of Photography at George Eastman House 
(Rochester, NY). Working at the nation’s premiere museum for still and 
moving images, Rachel joins them as their Communications and Web 
Coordinator. 


